FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

HEADLINE: Rosebud Sioux Tribe Utility Commission
Public Hearing on Transcanada Pipeline
Tuesday, May 28 & Wed, May 29 2019

ROSEBUD, SD -- Pursuant to the Rosebud Sioux Law and Order
Code, Title 20: Utilities, the Rosebud Sioux Tribal Ultility
Commission is having a Public Hearing on the proposed
Transcanada KXL Pipeline at the St. Francis Indian School Gym
on Tuesday, May 28 and Wednesday, May 29, 2019 in St.
Francis, South Dakota.

On Tuesday. May 28 and Wednesday, May 29, 2019 The
Rosebud Sioux Tribe Utility Commission will be holding a Tribal
Utility Commission Public Hearing on the Transcanada KXL
Pipeline at the St. Francis Indian School Gym. So if you would
like to learn or have any concerns or complaints concerning the
proposed Transcanada KXL Pipeline. Now is your chance to
speak with the Commission on Tuesday, May 28, and May 29,
2019 at the St. Francis Indian School Gym starting at 10:00 am to
3:00 pm each day. Also refreshments and lunch will be provided
for those who attend.

For more formation please contact the RST Utility Commission
Office at (605) 747-3194 or Email tuc(@rst-nsn.gov.




